
 

P.O. Box 149030  •  Austin, Texas  78714-9030  •  512-438-3011  •  www.dads.state.tx.us 

Date:  August 31, 2017 

To:   Assisted Living Facilities (ALF) 

Subject:  Provider Letter No. 17-25 – Retired ALF Provider Letters 

The Texas Department of Aging and Disability Services (DADS) is retiring certain 
provider letters (PLs) issued on or before December 31, 2008, in accordance with a 
policy announced by PL 17-08 on April 7, 2017. Several additional PLs issued in 
2009 and 2010 have been identified for retirement at this time. The PLs listed 
below will no longer be available and should no longer be referenced. 

Retired PL Listing 

Number Title Date 
Posted 

PL 01-31 Heat-related Injury and Death 08/02/2001 

PL 03-37 Informational Letter for Assisted Living Facilities 03/19/2003 

PL 05-22 Use of Ipecac Syrup 05/27/2005 

PL 08-25 15-Passenger Van Warnings  11/18/2008 

PL 09-01 Pre-licensure Training Provided Through the 
Department of Aging and Disability Services (DADS) 
Internet Site 

02/02/2009 

PL 09-11 License Renewal Late Fee 05/11/2009 

PL 09-12 New Franchise Tax Report Requirements 06/01/2009 

PL 09-21 Amendment to Health and Safety Code Chapter 250 08/31/2009 

PL 09-24 H1N1 and Seasonal Influenza Guidance 10/01/2009 

PL 10-07 Electronic Notifications 04/09/2010 

If you have questions about this letter, please contact an ALF policy specialist in the 
Policy, Rules and Curriculum Development section at 512-438-3161. 

Sincerely, 

[signature on file] 

Mary T. Henderson 
Associate Commissioner 
Regulatory Services  

MTH:cg 

https://www.dads.state.tx.us/providers/communications/2017/letters/PL2017-08.pdf

